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Dear Chair Nosse & Vice-chair Goodwin: 

 

I urge you to pass House Bill 3090 out of committee. This bill will make it more 

difficult for the vaping companies to ensnare children in using their products.  

Washington and Multnomah Counties have already passed such bans, although the 

vaping companies and convenience stores are fighting Washington County's ban in 

the courts tooth and nail.  There is no doubt as to the state's authority, under the 

police power, to protect the health, safety, and welfare of its residents by passing a 

law such as this.  Several other states and cities have banned flavored vaping 

products and Oregon should join them if it wants to be a national leader in public 

health. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Diller 

Wilsonville 


